
 
 

URGENT NOTICE 
 
  
May 17, 2018 

Re: Millennium OFO 
 
Millennium Pipeline Company, LLC (MPC) has issued an Operational Flow Order (OFO), which 
commenced on May 16th, 2018 and will remain in effect until further notice is provided by MPC.  
While this may result in delivery complications at the affected delivery point(s), please note that 
all ICE NGX transactions are subject to the terms and conditions of the ICE NGX Contracting 
Parties Agreement (CPA), including the consequences for a failure to deliver, take or pay for 
natural gas set out in Article 5 of the CPA. ICE NGX will continue to offer clearing services at the 
affected delivery point(s) for the duration of the OFO.  
  
Please contact your ICE NGX Marketing representative or ICE NGX Market Operations if you 
require further information. 
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